% © LAKE LIMERICK COUNTRY €LUB, INC.
Board of Trustees
Minutes for September 21, 1985

Meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by President,Jéck King. All trustees were
present with the exception of Tr. Soehnlien, having obtained permission for such
absence.

Minutes of the August 17, 1985 meeting were appro&ed with the following correction:
There has been discussion for a proposed increase for the budget purposes of $40.00
on annuals and $20.00 for Monday thru Friday play on the Golf Course.

TREASURER'S REPORT, L.OU REDMAN:

Tr. Redman reported that the principal report would.be given at the Semi-Annual
Membership Meeting. A brief report was.resented reviewing the.budget and actual
figures for 1984-85 and 1985-86. The budget called for $314,000 income and actual
wvas $328,000. Operating expenses were in line with salaries and contract expenses
a little higher. Budget forecast for this next year is an anticipated operating
gain of $11360. Tr. Redman reviewed the anticipated operating expenses for the
1985-86 budget year. The Restaurant and Blarney Room are also expected to have an
increase in revenue. August of 1985 showed a positive increase in the Restaurant
and Blarney Room, combined, for the first time in two years. It is noted that

Tr. Stricklin would still like to have the documentation for budgeted items.

ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE, JOE ANNE PARADISE

A report was given by Chairperson Paradise of new residences, tree removal and
fence applications. Discussion followed concerning rules and restrictions which
are in place. Tr. Wilson-Hoss handed out a four page report of rules, ete., which
he and Nan Stricklin had investigated and composed from the Declaration of Re-
strictions. He explained that the rules are in place to be followed. Chairperson
Paradise then explained the Architectural Committee procedures concerning warning
letters, threatened legal action and then legal action for non-compliance.

Bob Chandler submitted a list of recommendations prepared by a committee consisting
of residents of Division Four and Five. Much discussion was had concerning how the
Architectural Committee should enforce the rules. Tr. Redman stated that the Com-
mittee from Four and Five should have presented the Board some recommendations on
how they would want the Board of Trustees .to go about helping to solve this prob-
lem. He suggested that the President, Board of Trustees and the Architectural
Committee meet with the committee of Divisions Four and Five to get the feeling

of their recommendations. He also resented receiving instructions coming from
them in this manner. President King commented that Frank Pelk had volunteered to
be in charge of Bylaw and Declaration changes to be prepared for a vote before the
membership next April. He also explained. that Division Four and Five were set up
for "vacation" use as specified by the developers. Now Divisions Four and Five are
primarily residential. President King stated that individual problems should be
brought before the Architectural Committee and then the Board of Trustees aets on
the input of the Architectural Committee. Mr. Chandler requested that regulations
and a policy of enforeement be set up. President King stated that we are all mem-
bers of the same club and that everything affects every member. He also expects
more involvement-from the residents of Divisions Four and Five in the future.

Discussion was had concerning the movement of an older trailer from Division Five
to Division Four. It was stated that even though it was in a Lake Limerick divi-
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sion, moving it would cancel the "grandfather'.clause and subject it to an overall
review., Tr. Stricklin submitted the Architectural Committee Application and pictures
of the trailer in question. Tr. Paradise asked to poll the members present of
Divisions Four and.Five vhether or not they wanted the mobile moved. All present
disapproved the movement of the trailer. Tr. Stricklin did not feel that this
trailer merrited a vote of disapproval. Tr. Pelk expained that the trailer was
substandard. The hat water tank was sitting on the ground outside and shoud be
considered a fire hazard also.

A motion was made by Tr. Pelk, seconded by Tr. Parédise, opposed by Tr. Stricklin
and Tr. Holmes and carried as follows: '

Stétlng Article 5, Section 3D, thét this mobile hot be moVed,
due to it's age and it's b91ng a fire hazard.

Tr. Redman pointed out that the Board had set a policy by passing this motion and
that the Architectural Committee will receive a copy . of this item in the minutes.
Tr. Wilson-Hoss disagreed, stating that we are just upholding rules as written and
that the rules are being enforced. At this time, Tr. Paradise asked that the min-
utes show that.approximately 35 residents of Divisions Four and FIve were in atten-
dance and 99% approved the denial of the trailer movement.

Again, Mr. Chandler asked that pollcy and regulatlons be set up for rules and en-
forcement of them. Also that there be a policy of "follow up". President King
instructed the residents of Divisions Four and Five follow up to the Board of
Trustees. Mr. Chandler pointed out htat there is a committee from Divisions Four
and Five and that they will make sure that things are followed up. Tr. Wilson-Hoss
said he would meet with the committee to discuss practiable responses to some of . -
their recommendations. President King asked Mr. Chandler if the group was satisfied
as to what had evolved. The answer was affirmative.

Discussion was had concerning the recommendation of keeping the tapes of the Board
Meetings as a permanent record. President King explained that the minutes were the
official record of Board meetings and that the tapes were reused. Mr. Chandler
offered to buy the tapes. Tr. Redman and Tr. Paradise.opposed this idea. Tr.
Wilson-Hoss felt the opposite - the tapes should be saved for clear, concise and
accurate record to support what has been done.

A motion was made by Tr. Wilson-Hoss, seconded by Tr. Redman, Tr. Pelk called for
question, and not carried by a show of hands as follows:

All Board meetirgsshall be recorded on permanent tapes, except
for sensitive matters, which will go off the record, and matters
of personnel not te be included.

For: Tr. Wilson-Hoss, Tr. Pelk, Tr. Stricklin. Opposed: Tr. Reichner, Tr.
Redman, Tr. Gronseth, Tr. Holmes, Tr. Ord and Tr. Paradise.

A member of Division Four commented that the chairman of the Architectural Comm-
ittee was not- the.problem but there was a "whole mess over there" and they jast
wanted it cleaned up.

Meeting in recess to meef upstairs at 11:15 a.m.
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| EXECUTIVE REPORT, PRESIDENT JACK KING

Discussion was held on.the purchase of the two new trucks. Mr. Chandler found out
the day after the Executive Committee voted to purchase the trucks at 7.7% that
this interest rate did not apply to the model of trucks the Club wished to pur-
chase. The Executive Committee met and decided to purchase the. trucks on a 90 day
cash basis. . It was noted that the old trucks were sold for $200 and $750 instead
of being traded in, and that the Ford Courier was rebuilt with this money. Tr.
Stricklin guestioned the major change of borrowing with 7.7% financing .as opposed
to a 90 day cash purchase. It is noted that President King conducted a telephone
poll of Board members and recelved the 0.K. to purchase these trucks on a 90 day
cash basis.

A motion was made by Tr. Paradise, seconded by Tr. Holmes and carried as follows:

_The Board approves the method used by the Executive Committee
to purchase the trucks.

Presidend King asked Tr. Holmes if she was resigning as Activities Committee Chair-
man. Tr. Holmes stated she was not resigning and that a meeting would be held next
month to start plannlng the 1986 activities. Tr. Holmes mentioned her disire to

see the position of Activities Coordinator be reinstated and work in conjuction with
the Activities Committee. Tr. Sholmes explained that Bob Alek is being used as a
booking agent and that she did net have a name for a band for the Halloween Dance,
but that a band was guaranteed. The Poker Run in Division Four and Five had not
come up with the necessary hostesses to make it come off successfully.

President King stated that the Pro would like to have an office on. the side of the
Pro Shop. Due to the many interruptions at the Pro Shop, getting business done was
difficult. The office would be subject to the Archectural Committee approval at a
cost of approximately $500.. Tr. Paradise noted that the Pro Shop alss is in need
of storage space. Tr. Re;chner statedthat there were other capital expenditures that
should be considered first. Tr. Gronseth commented that priority of other expen-
ditures did not necessarily need to come first, that to keep doing a good job for .
the Club the office was needed to continue her job efficently. Tr. Redman asked
wvhere the funds were to come from.and also there should be an estimate of how much
the cost would be. General consénsus was that there was a need for._extra space.
Discussion was had concerning the cost, plans and how the money should be raised.
It was recommended that the Greens Committee make a determination.of what the Pro
needs and wants and how the monies should be raised. It was also discussed whether
or not the Club start considering the possibility of developing another 9 holes.

At this time President King introduced Jerry Fairbanks, the new Greens Committee
Chairman. He recommended that maybe a:modular building be .considered as the new
Pro Shop and if and when the time comes, it could be relocated to serve an 18 hole
course. Discussion continued as to the feasibility, necessity and future plans

of another 9 holes for the course.

It was announced that the new winter closing hours of the Blarney Room would be
12:00 midnight on Friday and Saturday, 10:00 p.m. on Wednesday and Sunday with the
stipulation of staying open as long as members are still patronizing the bar. The
new hours to go into effect October 01, 1985.

WATER COMMITTEE, BOB KING

Mr. King reported thét the Water Committee is still looking for a well site and
that the Hofert Company won't negotiate. Pressure readings are being made to
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determine the demanding spots. They are looking at #4 tee which would be one of

the two most reasonable areas, but it needs to be declared a pollution free area.
Log Toy Beach is also being looked at for consideration. .Tr. Riechner commented thz
that Kenny Frank owns the property off of Penzanece Drive and should be contacted

for the possibility of finding a site on his land. Mr. King infermed the Board that
the firm of Vadman, Dimon and Briggs had picked up the water books for the re-
quired audit.

GREENS COMMITTEE, JERRY FAIRBANKS

Mr. Fairbanks reported on the Greens Committee minutes. $200 was spent for main=-
tenance and minor improvements for rough cart paths., Purchasing of crushed roek
will be.held to a minimum until the Greens Committee gets a budget. Mr. Fairbanks
in conjunction with the Pro, recommended to the Board that Junior Golfers be al-
lowed to play all day on a designated day, for $2.00 or $3.00 with restrictions.

A motion was made by Tr. Pelk, seconded by Tr. Ord and carried as follows:

That® Junior Golfers be aloowed to .all day play for $3. 00 with
proper etidquetteszinstructions on a designated day.

LAKE/DAM COMMITTEE, NORM SCHRECK

Mr. Schreck reported on the Lake/Dam Committee minutes. .Fisheries has approved,
and the lake will be lowered 1" a day beginning October 01, 1985. It was reported
that the Selection Committee had hired Advanced Engineering of Olympia with Ken
Martig as the head engineer for work on the dam. Our members are now identified
for the Early Warning System plan required by the Mason County Disaster Office.
President King read a letter from the Hofert Company stating their opinion con-
cerning responsibility for the beaver dam. They do not wish to enter into a
private agreement with Lake Limerick. A letter will be sent to them stating our
position that their stance concerning the beaver dam is unsatisfactory to Lake
Limerick and that if the dam breaks again they will be held responsible and that
Lake Limerick will be prepared to take legal action. They received notice by our
first letter bringing their attention to the danger of the beaver dam on their
property. Discussion was had concerning alternatives. Tr. Wilson-Hoss suggested
we have hour attorney explore the legal issues, o ‘

A motion was made by Tr. Paradise, seconded by Tr. Ord and carried as follows:

A letter to Mike Bussard of the Hofert Company be drafted by

Tr. Redman, reviewed by the Executive Committee with Tr. Wilson-
Hoss, holding the Hofert Company responsible for future damage due
to the breaking of the beaver dam.

It was discussed. concerning possible publicity in. the press and to state agencies
concerning Hofert's lack of interest concerning our plight, and that it could also
be used as a tool to help resolve this matter.

MAINTENANCE, BOB CHANDLER

Mr. Chandler read a letter from Fire District #5 asking to have the names of roads m
bath sides of the street signs. Any Anderson will make signs and maintenance will
place signs. Mr. Chandler is hoping the cost will be no more than $500. 46 signs
and posts are needed. When the signs are made, reflective paint will be used for
nighttime vision: The same theme, as now, will be continued. Also Mr. Chandler




Board of Trustees
September 21, 1985
Page -5-

requested entrance signs for Division Four and Five be placed at entrances. He
will get costs on these. It was reported that regular monthly safety meetings will
again be held. A representative from the Départment of Labor and Industries will
meet with Mr. Chandler to give ideas concerning safety instruction. Also, the
maintenance department is starting a program to to build an inventory to reduce

the amount of trips to town for parts and materials.

YOUTH COMMITTEE, ROB WILSUN—HOSS

Plans are being made for a Lake Limerick Kids Halloween Party to be held on October
19, 1985 at .1:00 p.m., with Shlrley Riechner in charge. A jar is in place int-s
the Blarney Room for donations te help defray the costs.

A motion was made by Tr. Pelk, seconded by Tr. Gronseth and carried as follows:

The Club will make funds available to support the Kid's
Halloween Party.

Discussion followed concerning the possibility of making portable school bus
shelters for the kids, which could be stored during. the summer season. Tr. Para-
dise offered to donate the metal for roofs if approved by the Archectural Committee.
NEW BUSINESS

September 28, 1985 is the deadline for the October/NOQember newsletter and November
15, 1985 will be the deadline for the December newsletter.

The Tom and Jerry Party will be held December 21, 1985 from 5: 30 to 7: DO D.m.

Discussion was held concerning the Seml—Annual meeting agenda.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:03 p.m.




Many of us have bought out here because we like it. For some of us, it is our
first home; for others of us, our last home before a retirement or rest home.

At this point in time too many lots and residences have deteriorated to the point
of unsightleness with a resulting loss of value. “We are concerned and wish to take
action to correct this problem

A special meeting of re51dents of Divisions 4 & 5 was called by Frank Pelk and Bob
Chandler on Monday, September 16, 1985. Over 50 members responded by attending.

Bob Chandler was appointed spokesman to present to the Board of Trustees the following
recommendations presented by a committee comprised of members attending this meeting.

1. Accountability of the Aréhitectural Committee.

2. Methods of enforcement of all regulations.

3. Organiie a fiie to keep records of notices and have a féllowfpé system.
4f Notification follow-up time limits to be‘enfbrced.

5. Circﬁlation of all regulations periodically thruout Lake Limerick.

6. All homesites to be free of 1itter and trash. This to be enforced.

7. Enforcement of skirting regulations.

8. Abandoned and/or open homes, trailers and cabins allowing unlawful entry will
be subject to removal.:

9. No mobile homes older than 1976, due to HUD regulatioms, or not more than
9 years old. Present mobile homes in Lake Limerick will be grandfathered.

10. Leash Laws to be enforced.

This committee requests that the tape recording of this board meeting be kept on
permanent file and this portion to be included as a part of the minutes of this meeting.

CONCLUSION:

Architectural Committee to be instructed by the Board of Trusteed of Lake Limerick
to cease issuing any permits until such time as they have studied all by-laws,
regulations, minutes and addendums since the incorporation of Lake Limerick Country
Club; to compile guidelines from the foregoing and mehods of enforcing these rules.
This is to be completed within 30 days. It is the judgement of this committee that
if this is not accomplished within the time frame further action will be taken.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS:
Frank Pelk, Chairman
Bob Chandler -
Patrick Hall

Carl Conrad

Doris Freden

. Don Arnold

Eleanor Petrosky
Mary Petrosky
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Stream lot line margins of 50' apply only to Cranberry
Creek. Architectural Committee, May, 1968.

The construction of lavatory buildings equipped with
septic tanks is permitted. Board of Trustees, Jumne 1,
1968.

A storage building may be combined with a 1lavatory.
Board of Trustees, June 1, 1968.

Lot 1line margins for structures not parallel to the
front or rear (lake, river, street or golf course) lot
line shall be computed on an average distance.
Architectural Committee, July, 1968.

Mobile homes will not be allowed in Divisions 1, 2 and
3. Board of Trustees, May 3, 1969.

Mobile homes will be permitted on Lot 501, Division 3
(Horse Corral). Board of Trustees, November 7, 1969.

The maximum size of storage sheds and/or lavatory
buildings shall be 150 sq. ft. Architectural Committee,
November 1, 1969.

For approval of an appurtenant structure, the lot ownes
shall comply with the following:

A. Locate on the plot plan and provide elavation
views of the appurtenant structure and future
residence;

B. Construction of the residence shall be
completed within 30 months of appurtenant
structure approval.

Board of Trustees, June 20, 1980.

Planting of grass is restricted to no closer tham 20 ft.
of the lake water line. Board of Trustees, July 7,
1970.

Prefabricated and modular homes may be accepted 1in
Divisions 1, 2 and 3. The criteria for acceptability,
conformity and appearance is the standard on-site wood
constructed residence. Specific requirements are:

A. Removal of undercarriage and towing
attachment;

B. Placed on a permanent foundation;
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12.

13.

14,

15.

C. Crawl space completely enclosed with a
material compatible with upper exterior;

D. Taxed as real property.
Board of Trustees, September 19, 1970.
Fences and gates up to 36"/42" in height may be placed
on . the street lot 1line. Board of Trustees, September

19, 1970.

Septic tanks of a type, size and location specified by
the Thurston-Mason Department of Health shall be

installed = and connected to all approved permanent
dwellings, approved temporary buildings, travel trailers
and campers; provided, however, that travel trailers

and campers with holding tanks shall be permitted
without a septic tank for 72 hours or less, depending on
the capacity and normal use of the holding tamk before
it would be full. Board of Trustees, November 20, 1971.

All permanent buildings must be origimally comnstructed
in accordance with minimum square foot Tequirement
defined in the Declaration of Restrictions applicable to
the respective division and 1lot. Variances or
conditional use permits will not hereinafter be granted
on less than minimum square foot requirements for
permanent buildings. Board of Trustees, November 20,
1971.

Travel trailers, campers and tents will be permitted by
owner-members without permit only between April 15 and
November 15 in any given year wunless the required
permanent ‘building permits (Club and Mason County) have
been obtained and a permanent building actually is under
constructions. Nothing herein is intended to prevent
the use by owner-members of travel trailers, campers and
tents on weekends or other similar shot periods between
November 16 and April 15, subject to Item 13 above,
provided they are removed in each case after such brief
use. Board of Trustees, November 20, 1971.

Guest travel trailers, campers and tends shall be
permitted provided that sanitation procedures for human
waste and wash water are managed so as to comply by
hook-up or otherwise to conform satisfactorily with the
intent of Item 13 above. Owner-members shall be held
responsible for the actions of their guests under the
terms herein and applicable Articles and Sections of the
Club's Constitution, By-Laws and Declaration of
Restrictions, and with all applicable laws, regulations
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17.

18.

19.

20.

21.

22.

‘and specifications of the  Thrston-Mason “Health

Department, (Mason County ordinances and regulationmns),
the State of Washington's Department of Ecology and
applicable United States Government laws - and
regulations. Board of Trustees, November 20, 1971.

"Temporary" where stated in this regulation shall be
defined and interpreted as a maximum of six wmonths,
subject to approval by the Architectural Committee;
provided, however, that written requests for extemsions
will be granted or denied at the discretion of the

Architectural Committee. Board of Trustees, November
20, 1971.

Travel trailers may not be parked closer than 50' to the
lake. Board of Trustees, November 15, 1975.

Skirting must match decor of mobile home and be placed
within 60 days of placement of mobile.. Architectural
Committee, January 13, 1979.

No fertilizer may be applied closer than 20' to a lake
or stream front lot lime. Board of Trustees, March 17,
1984.

Approval of the Architectural Committee is needed  for
any activity such as grading or clearing that will
increase erosion into a lake or stream. Plans submitted
for approval must address both temporary and permanent

plans for minimization of impact., As a guideline, no
clearing or grading will generally be permitted within
50' of a lake or stream front lot line from October 1

through March 31 of any year. Board of Trustees, March
17, 1984,

All lot owners shall clear all Alders from within 20' of
any lake or stream froant lot line. Cleared areas shall
be replanted with alternate species, or members shall
propose to the Architectural Committee other plams for
replacement. :

From 20' to 50' from the lake or stream fromt lot 1line,
alders should be removed. The Architectural Committee
may find that Alders in this area prose a particular
threat; in that case, the committee may order removal
Board of Trustees, March 17, 1984.

An Architectural Committee permit is necessary for any
work which will change the contour of amny lot, such as,
but not limited to, clearing, grading, excavating,
dredging, or felling trees (except Alder) greater than
6" in diameter. Board of Trustees, March 17, 1984.
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24,

25.

Owners of lbts adjoining the golf course may apply for a
permit to <clear brush and cut trees on golf course
property. | Approval shall balance the need for a view

- with the need to screen golfers from private property.

Lot owners may clear a path through golf course property
for golf cart access to the course. The path shall be
no wider thamn 5' and of a suitable surface.

Prior to any work done on golf course property, approval
from the Greens Committee, and then the Architectural

Committee, is needed. Board of Trustees, March 17,
1984,

Within greenbelts, no activity will be permitted without
the specific approval of the Board of Trustees.
Approval will be limited to proposals advancing the
general interests of the development.

Pet owners will be held strictly 1liable for the
following activities of their pets:

A. Interfering with property of others;

B. Biting or close-range threatening of people
and/or their animals who have a right to be
where they are;

C. Running in packs;

D. Ezxcesgive noisej;

E. Entering onto the golf course or the island
near the clubhouse.

All complaints should be addressed to the Board of
Trustees through its Animal Control OFficer. Board of
Trustees, February 16, 1985.
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Our family came to see us one week end - to relax
from city life, and hlgh pressure jobs, To exper- .
ience Lake Limerick is to find relaxatlon, to con=
template the lake, the woods, the mountains makes
~the cares of .the stressful living fade. - The body
finds itself taklng on-a qulet and peace that is
»vso needed today.. - Our son-in-law commented: You
EX% %%eg%re% Xt%%%,g%ﬁisfgg % c%twe have. Make -
it the best place to live: volunteer. to help with

- .youth projects, adult act1v1t1es, improvement of
our community. - You w1ll galn in a thousand ways

ajc SRR

“Ardis Joslin Culpepper, editor
Jack Culpepper, Computer Consultant

; COUNTRY CLUB
E. 790 St. Andrews Drive :. Shelton, WAV98584
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'w'ha‘t -a* secommplished last gear, and some direction on where we are headi rn:l for fiest
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apprnhlrnuhﬂu $62,000. ) thought uaau w1 ke hrlrumxmfhwf has been acenroplisfed
with your membership dues dollars. The special assessment for ’rhe =0 1-11 mu‘rmn of the -
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e include neswe rugs and & Heat -

For next year, wawill have a6 unlpufwr 1nﬁfa]lrd if the Hfﬁlr* i rrwdu for e far
the Water Systern biNing in January. Thi: B CUmputer /i1l afford & pay-bask to theclub -
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oy

RO SHOP: '4'26;62901 R

Engiresring studies from the '

'Tl,* g I'IF' ”11 rl'fr'r],gm E" E’f"[h:ﬂ' ’[mf,.m" S




LAKE LIMERICK COMMITTEE SCHEDULE - 1985-36.

Gresns - $:00am. 15t Saturday, Pro Shop
{Chm, Jerry Fairbanks - dnything to do with Golf Play)

architectural - 11:00a.m. 2nd Saturday, Clubhouse
{Chm, Joanne Paradise - applications for building, clearing etc.)

Lake / Dam - .00 a.m. 2nd Saturday, Clubhouse
tCo-Chm, Morm Schreck, Patti Gronseth - Boating, Dam, Lake Studies.)

Water - 10:C0 a.m. Znd Saturday, Clubhouss
{Chrn, Bob King - water System, meets every even month.)

Exacutive ~ 11:00 a.m. 2nd Saturday, Clubhouse
\Officers of the club, Peraonnel recommends policy, etc.)

Maintenance - 7:30 p.m. 3rd Tuesday, Clubhouse
(Chm. Bab Chardler, all club maintenance.)

Youth - RBob 'wilson-Hoss at 426 7099 {They nesd your helpl)
Activities - Patty Holmes at 426 4704 (They need your help tooll)

Maggpie Ladies’ Club ~ 1:00 p.m. 3rd Thursday, Clubhouse
{These ladies contribute many good things for the betterment of alll)

Board of Trustees - 3:00 a.m. 3rd Saturdég, Clubhouse
{Thiz is where 811 ¢lub happenings happen.)

&l meetings are open to any member. If you have a question, or a problem, or would
justlike te sitin, please attend. 11 1s very 2asy to find out what is goingon. . ... We try
to keep you posted on club activities in the HEWSLETTER, but often space is limited for
camplete details.

‘Whare is my money going??
How 1g i1 being speni??

| hawe the right of knowing,
Bui | should nst be content

To wonder just who has the oleut,
who decides what 's going to be dong;
reslly must go and truto find out, {

(&)
M




ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE SRR -
Coming events for the Months of OCTOBER & NOYEMBER & HOLIDAYS

October 12, Ssturday - Poker Run - Sign up Mow. Beat The Club by 5:30 pm.
Lots of Fun $2.50 each.

October 18, Friday T.G.L.F. Dance Downstairs - Fras.
. Jim Oglevy Duo o »
October 1 g, Saturdey - Kid's Hallowsen Party - Ses [Magpias Section.

Octaber 26, Saturday - Halloween Costume Party - 9:00-1:00am Upstairs
Jim Oglevy Quartet.

Novembear 15, Friday - T.G.L.F. Dance Downstairs

November 23, Seturdey - Herd TH res Dance - Downstairs
' Coms in your best HGBD Dups

MOTE - The New Years Eve Ballisin ihe wcris

PLEASE - Dance to BOB ALEK'S Internatianal Connsction - 8¢ C"’ pm - 1:30am

_Champaigne - Breakfast &la Ch efue, ry ~ Favors - Lotgof Fun

,.Hckets ~-0On Ja December 33‘2 2 5’-?2: 00 singles$S0.00 couple
' v  &fter Dacember 15th @ $27.58 sﬂaa,ﬁ#”%SE 00counle
You can make Ressrvations now but you MUST P&Y BY 15 DECL'?*’BER
for Price Bresk. Theyll go FmT Don't put it off! '

MAKE VOUR PLANS NOW
HAPPY NEW YEAR
AT
LAKE LIMERICK
IS .
HAPPIEST:




President's Message Continyed _
meribership for a vote. Wwatch your NEWSLETTER for further information. If anyof you
have thoughts on the subiject, plesse mail your suggestions to the club, end the committee
certainly will Took into them.

| im looking forward to working with you in the coming year, and | feel sure that it
will be & good year!
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Jerry Hoeye is our new chef at the Inn. & very personable quy, and he is alresdy
making a difference in our restaurant. Our menu is varied, with many new items. ‘e
also have reinstated the Host and Hostess systern. Plesse plan to make a dinner date soon.
... You will be greeted by the Host and Hostess, and will be served s fine dinner prepated
by Jerry.

Blarney Room hours for wintér: ‘Wednesday - 4 p.m. 1o 10 p.m. Sunday , Moon to 10
p.m., Friday, 4 p.m. to12 midnight, and Ssturday, noon to 12 midmight. Theze hours will
be effective on October 1. Heppy Hour de still on for Fridey and Ssturdsy beginning at
S p.m. The spinning wheel for the price of well drinks makes it & Happy Time indeed.
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LAKE/DaM COMMITTEE:

& decision was made on the dam repairs method so that it will withstand the worst
mogsible flood without failure. Advanced Enginesring, Inc. of Olympia was chosen to
proceed with thework fo insure dam safety. It required many mestings and & grest deal
of hormeswork, but we feel we have made the right choice.  Mow we can cortinue toward
our goal to elirninate the sources of the silt .

when the beaver dam broke last May, i1t and &l kinds of debris poured into the leke
for rmost of & day. It was a terrible sight for those who witnessed it. We are working
every day to prevent such & break cccuring inthe future. We must stress that there are
many otheraress that add to the silt problem. Ewventuslly we will get the silt that i
choking our lakes under control. But we must forever be awware that clean waler if
fragile. Much has been written about the things that we do every day can contribute to
the distruction of our environment: the use of lawn fertilizers too close to the weter,
changing oil in our cars, throswing metal cans into the waters...... Be cautious, be
gware, The Lake WWe Save Wil be OUR LAKES,

The 3rd &nnual Salmon-Bar-EB-Que was g success, despite the weather on Labor Day.
Many thanks to all the herdworking people whoe made it fun - even though the rain
finally drowe uz to the ocutside bar at the clubhouse for protection (ihai's not s
bad. ) Specia) thanks to Chef Jerry for his willing help - Grast garlic bread!

¥

GREENS COMMITTEE - JERRY FAIRBANKS

1985 has been 8 banner year for the golf course. The weather and playing conditions
have never been better. Still good playing ahead for the sutumn months ~ come out and
play golf,

There are a number of significant issues facing the Gresns Committes betwesn now
and February 1986, e need, and solicit input from the golfers as well as other Lake
Limerick members. ‘we need more than just the committee to make an effective and
satisfactory solution to  these izsues. We would much rather have uour comments
during our deliberations, rather than afterward. _

The Greens Cnmrmttue meets on the first Saturday of esch month &t 9 g.m., at the Pro
Shop. If sttendance warrents, the meetings will be held at the Inn.

The Golf Caurse belongs to a1l of us. We all have s voice in decisions with affect this
waluable saset,

YOUTH COMMITTEE REPORT - ROB wILS0N-HOSS

YOLUNTEERS NEEDED ! We need volunteers to be responsible for special events on
Easter, the Fourth of July and Labor Day. ‘We also nesd someone to coordinate the
once- monthly Wednesday family night events, and to advise & Youth Club.

KIDS!I! ‘We want to have & KID'S CLUE for children. We want the kids to take partin
planning and running all of the above activities, as well a8 proposing activities of their
v,

arganized.
If you want to kelp, or participste, call me &t 426- 7099, Rob Wilson~- Hoss.




FROM THE WATER COMMITTEE, BOB KING CHAIRMAN

Don't forget to winterize your homes! Shut the water off at the road
and drain water lines when leaving. Be sure all pipes are insulated
that are exposed to. the weather. Last winter several homes were dam-
aged by water from broken pipes.
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HALLOWEEN PART; FOR THE LAKE LIMERICK KIDS!!!!!lages 14 and under!!!!:
PRIZES FOR THE BEST COSTUMES!!!!  HAUNTED HOUSE, FISH POND, BOB FOR
APPLES, GAMES AND MOREtt 11! Please call by Dactober 9, and let us kn
how many children and their ages that you will be bringing.

Erma Fink  426-0057 : Vi Anderson  426-6499

Carolyn Soehnlein  426-0703 Shirley Reichmer  426-1001
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G ARE PAID ADS

Lot lﬁB, DiQision 05. Hﬁge Lot. Borders.Cranberry Creek.
Will sell for appraised price $3500. (206)932-2155.
John and Donna Larson

******-X—****%************%******************************%—E =

ER OWNERS  We have storage space available for TRAILERS,
BOATS, CARS, CAMPERS, ETC. Security fenced, Lighted,
premises. Outside Storage Rates: 70¢ per ft. per mo.
y gth). Minimum $10.00 per mo. (15 ft. or less). Mini
Storage Units: éft. x 10ft. $32.00 per mo. 10ft. x 12ft. $37.00

cer mo.  SHELTON STORAGE . E. 861 JOHNS PRAIRIE ROAD. SHELTON,
AASHINGTON 98584 (206) 426-1786




